
Sent: 20/02/2025 5:06:04 PM
Subject: DA2024/1216 - Submission of Support

I am a 60+ year Northern Beaches resident and have often visited & used the facilities at Davis Marina
(now North Harbour Marina).

The DA submitted by the new owner of the North Harbour Marina represents a great concept to
improve the existing infrastructure and free up the entrance channel to this beautiful waterway.

It is good to see an experienced Marina owner/operator wanting to invest capital in an asset which
serves both the local & wider Northern Beaches community.

I fully support this application and hope that Council provides consent for the suggested
improvements to the Marina.

Regards,

Richard Garland


